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I am submitting testimony because I feel that this project is an extremely important 

one for economy and culture of Oregon. Having lived in this amazing state for over a 

decade, I can say with full confidence that this Hillsboro Hops project will greatly 

benefit a state ready and wanting to bring their passion and energy to a professional 

baseball arena. I have seen on countless occasions the strong connection that sports 

can bring to a community, specifically this community. And I firmly believe adding a 

world-class baseball stage to Oregon will benefit our economy and our community. 


